
Legal Notice No. 36138

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Planning& Zoning Board, ofthe City ofLake Worth

Beach, Florida, will hold a public hearing in the City Hall Commission Chambers,

7 North Dixie Hwy., at 6:00 PM or as ooon thereafter as poasible, on Wedneeday,

February 5,2020 to consider a request by Robert Kuoppsia ofKuoppala & Associates

on behalf of Juan Padron for the following:

PZBProject# 19-01400011: aMajorSitePlanrequestbyRobertKuoppalaofKuoppela

& Associates on behalf ofJuan Padron for consideration of a +1-16,468 square foot

mixed-use commercial and warehouse center at 2202 Lake Worth Road, pursusnt

to the City of Lake Worth Beach Land Development Regulations.

Written responses can be sent to the Lake Worth Beach Planning & Zoning Board

at 1900 2nd Avenue North, Lake Worth Beach, FL 33461 and must arrive before

the hesriog date to be included in the formal record. You also have the opportunity

to attend the meeting to provide oral testimony. For additional information on

the above issues, please vialt the City of Lake Worth Beach Division of Planning,

Zoning and Historic Preservation located at 1900 Second Ave. North, Lake Worth

Beach, Florida 33461 or contact City Staff at 561-586-1687. Ifs oerson decides to

sooeal any dedalon made by the Board. Asencic or Commission with respect to any

matter coosidered at ouch meetioz or hearins. he or she will need a record of the
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